Janice Howard [janiehow@dodo.com.au]

Dear Committee Members

 

I present this submission re changes to Medicare on the understanding that quality health care for all Australians is a basic human right and its provision is the responsibility of Government. To this end bulk-billing for all Australians must remain a fundamental cornerstone of our health system. This is a matter of common sense and good economic management. If people can have regular health care, in many cases much more costly outcomes can be avoided. Particular care should be directed to rural areas where choice is limited and to provision of care for children. With regard to health, "user pays" is not an option - those most in need are likely to be the least able to pay and need does not imply culpability. Special attention should be given to preventive medicine as the most cost effective means of curtailing the costs.

 

Yours sincerely,

 

Janice M Howard

245 Gladstone Road

DUTTON PARK  QLD 4102.

